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Come and join our local Community Fire Unit
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Bushfires are a natural part of the Australian environment and occur regularly. 

Fire & Rescue NSW (FRNSW) has identified that our street/area could be impacted by bushfires, and have assisted us in setting up a Community Fire Unit (CFU) in our local area. 
A CFU program is part of a community self help program, setup to help residents like us prepare and protect ourselves, our families and our homes before, during and after a bushfire. 

We are currently welcoming new members into our CFU, and we thought that you might also like to get involved.
Living near the bush means we need to be mentally and physically prepared. We all have a responsibility for our own personal and property preparation for the bushfire season – which runs from October to March each year. The Community Fire Unit program can help you get prepared. 
As a member of a Community Fire Unit, if you decide to stay and defend your home, you have the support of your fellow CFU members and access to basic fire-fighting equipment to help defend your property.  You should consider becoming a CFU Member and training with us in a supportive team environment.  

As CFU Members our main priority is preparing and protecting our property. We do NOT fight bushfires, we learn about bushfire behavior and how to prepare and keep our homes and families safe before, during and after a bushfire.
In the meantime it is important that you prepare for the bushfire season by completing a Bushfire Survival Plan (BFSP) available at www.rfs.nsw.gov.au.
For more information visit www.fire.nsw.gov.au and/or please contact <name> on <phone number/email address>, or drop by <address>.
<MHP/FHP xxx>, <Street>, <Suburb>
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